
 

 

COMMUNITY 

 023 8089 2511 

 fawley@exxonmobil.com 

www.exxonmobil.co.uk/fawley 

www.fawleyonline.org.uk 

UPDATE 

 

11th April 2022 
 
Dear Community Member 

 

We want to advise you that due to an external power disruption, we currently need to 

use our flare.   

As we work to introduce steam which helps the flame burn clean, there may be 

intermittent periods of the flare being smoky.  

The use of our flare is completely safe and controlled. 

Our team is working round-the-clock to resolve the issue and we apologise if the use 

of our flares cause any concern or disruption to our host community. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 
Regards 

Annita McCurdy 

Process Manager 

 


